
 

 

Sue Harper  
Interim Director of Community Services 

Cuerden Way  Bamber Bridge  Preston  PR5 6BS 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Development Management 
Planning, Building Control 
Ribble Valley Borough Council 
 
 
 

Phone: 0300 123 6780 

Email: highways@lancashire.gov.uk 

  

Your ref:  

Our ref: App3/2019/0295 

Date: 
29/4/19 

 

 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
App3/2019/0295 Pendle House, Clitheroe Road, Chatburn 

 
 The proposed development benefits from a large car park and is unlikely to 
generate any adverse highway concerns and I would therefore raise no objection to 
the proposal on highway grounds 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Dave Bloomer 
Highways Development Support 
Lancashire County Council 
03001236780 


